
Lodging  properties  being
sought  for  Tahoe  cycling
program
Tahoe  Lodging  for  Cyclists  is  a  program  for  developing  a
network of lodging properties around Lake Tahoe to serve the
needs of visiting cyclists.

TLC properties must meet minimum bicycle-friendly standards to
become a member of the network and receive benefits in return.

Interested lodging properties may email BikeTahoe@aol.com to
receive an information packet.
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